
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
11/9/14  Edition 1 Autumn Term Tel/Fax 01726 850420 email: secretary@bugle.cornwall.sch.uk 

Dear Parents 
A very warm welcome back or welcome to Bugle 
School.  I hope that you all had a wonderful summer 
with your children and are pleased with how they 
have settled in to the new term. 
Please make sure that you check the newsletters 
each week as there are lots of things happening in 
school and we would like to keep you informed of 
them. 
The children are looking very smart in their new 
uniform.  A reminder of our uniform: 

 White shirt (not polo shirts) with tie 

 V necked sweater/cardigan or fleece 

 Blazer (optional) 

 Black/grey trousers/skirt  

 Black shoes 
Have a great weekend and enjoy the prolonged 
sunshine.  
Tim Wherry,  
Headteacher 

Good to Be Green   
Welcome to a new term.  
At the end of each week, 
we will send a text 
message home to parents 
of children who continue 
to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in 
school by remaining on a 
green card all week.  

Data Checking Exercise 
Data collection sheets have been sent home via 
satchel post today.  Please could you check that the 
information we hold regarding your child, the 
contacts, telephone numbers and medical 
information is correct.  Please could you sign and 
return the forms in order that we can update our 
SIMS database accordingly. 
Thank you. 

First Aid Course 
St John’s Ambulance are offering parents the 
opportunity to attend a first aid course at a cost of 
£25.  The course will be run over two, three-hour 
sessions, to be held in the new term.  If you would 
be interested in attending this course, please could 
you let Mrs Tippett/Mrs Rowe know.  We need a 
minumum of 24 parents to make this course viable.  

PE Kit   
Please could you ensure that your child has a PE kit 
in school so that they may participate in PE lessons 
which will take place on: 
Reception Friday PM 
Y1  Monday PM 
Y2  Monday PM 
Y3  Thursday PM 
Y4  Friday PM 
Y5  Tuesday and Thursday PM 
Y6  Tuesday PM 

Free School Meals and Pupil Premium  
Do You Qualify?  
From September 2014, all KS1 children (Reception, 
Year 1 and 2) are eligible to receive free school 
meals.  However, if you are in receipt of one or more 
of the benefits listed below and do not receive 
Working Tax Credits, the school could benefit from 
Pupil Premium funding to support your child just by 
filling in an application form.  Application forms are 
available from the school office. 
To qualify you must be in receipt of one of the 
following benefits:  

 

ased Jobseeker’s Allowance  

Allowance  

more than £16,190  

 

 and Asylum 
Act 1999  
Please note, if you are in receipt of Working Tax 
Credit, you do not qualify for Free School Meals, 
even if your income is below £16,190. 
If you are entitled to Free School Meals, but are not 
claiming them, forms can be obtained from the 
school office. 

School Meals   
A reminder that the cost of a paid school meal from 
September 2014 for KS2 pupils (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6) 
has increased to £2.30.  Junior children need to pay 
on the day for their meal.  All money to be brought 
into school in a named purse/envelope/wallet. 
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School Admissions 
Do you have a child who was born between 1st 
September 2010 and 31st August 2011? 
If so, you must apply for a place in a reception class 
for that child by 15th January 2015, even if he/she 
already has an early years or nursery place at your 
preferred primary school. 
Transfer to Secondary School deadline for 
applications is 23:59 on 31st October 2014 
For more information or to apply online: 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions 
The online system is quick, simple and secure. 
You can make changes right up to the deadline 
The system will generate an immediate confirmation 
email that your application has been submitted 
successfully. 
You will receive your child’s allocation details via 
email on the allocation date so you don’t have to 
wait for the post.  

Coffee Mornings  
Coffee mornings are held on Fridays at 9.00 am in 
the staff room, and last for around an hour. All 
parents and carers are welcome.  Younger children 
are also welcome.  This is a chance to meet other 
parents, share ideas and enjoy a coffee and a biscuit 
for free!  We look forward to seeing you there!  

 

ASDA  Piccolo Early Years Group have been 

chosen as one of three charities to take part in the 
Green Token Scheme at Asda, St Austell.  The 
scheme runs from September to October and each 
customer who shops at Asda receives a Green 
token at the check out to pop into the charity box of 
their choice on their way out of the store. At the end 
of October the Green Tokens are added up and the 
charity with the most Tokens receives £200 for their 
charity from the Asda Foundation, which is fantastic.  

Diary Dates: 
Autumn term 2014   
17/9/14 David Hill Paralympic Swimmer and 

Triathlete to visit 
26/9/14 Coffee Morning in Sunday School 

Rooms for Macmillan 
1/10/14 Y6 taster day Poltair School  
3/10/14 NHS Hearing Screening of Y1 

children 
7/10/14 Tempest Photography (individuals 

and families) 
7/10/14 Football/High 5 - home to Whitemoor 
13-15/10/14 Y4 Porthpean Outdoor Education 

Residential 
14/10/14 Football/High 5 - away to Trevebyn 
21/10/14  Football/High 5 - home to St Dennis 
24/10/14 Target Setting Day  

(school closed for children)   
27-31/10/14 Half Term  
3/11/14 Staff Training Day  

(school closed for children) 
11/11/14 Football/High 5 – away to Roche 
12/11/14 Family Learning – Story Sacks 
18/11/14 Football/High 5 – home to Nanpean 
19/11/14 Family Learning – Story Sacks 
25/11/14 Football/High 5 – away to Luxulyan 
26/11/14 Family Learning – Story Sacks 
2/12/14 Football/High 5 – home to Foxhole 
3/12/14 Family Learning – Story Sacks 
10/12/14 Family Learning – Story Sacks 
17/12/14 Christmas Dinner 
19/12/14 Last day of Autumn Term 
Spring term 2015  
5/1/15  Spring Term begins     
16-20/2/15 Half term  
23/2/15 Staff Training Day  

(school closed for children) 
27/3/15 Last day of Spring Term 
Summer term 2015  
13/4/15 Summer Term begins            
25-29/5/15 Half term  
1-2/6/15 Staff Training Day  

(school closed for children) 
23//7/15 Last day of Summer Term 

Bugle Sunday School Room 

 

Friday 26
th
 September  

9.30am -11.30 am 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions

